Official message about Uzbekistan Airways flight

2024 24 October

On October 24, flight HY514 from Seoul to Tashkent has been rescheduled to
October 25 due to technical reasons. The flight will operate according to the
following schedule:

e Estimated departure time on October 25: 11:00 (Seoul time).
e Estimated arrival time on October 25: 14:10 (Tashkent time)

Passengers on the delayed flight have been provided with meals, and arrangements
are being made for their accommodation during the wait.

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.



